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REPORT 
 
 
TO: Members, Communications Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Chair, E J Wilkins 
 
DATE: 13 May 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Chair’s Report for May 2008 
 

 
I am looking forward to the challenges of chairing this Subcommittee and welcome 
Stuart Borlase to the Subcommittee. 
 
A key challenge for the Subcommittee this year will be reviewing and fine-tuning the 
new proposed Communications Strategy. The plans underlying the strategy, when 
completed, will contain key performance measures that will enable the Subcommittee 
to track and monitor progress against the strategy. 
 
The Subcommittee has an important part to play in communicating Council 
information and news to the community and I look forward to working with you all in 
achieving this.  
 
 
 
 
E J Wilkins 
Chair 


